
11.5.21 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Duke of Edinburgh – Silver Award – Confirmation of Date 

We are emailing to confirm that the dates for the Duke of Edinburgh Silver Practice and Assessed 
Expedition have now been confirmed as: 

Monday 5th July – Friday 9th July 2021 

Should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact 
me: mrichardson@brookvalegroby.com 

  

Kind regards 

  

Michelle Richardson 

Brookvale Groby Learning Campus 
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